
Meeting Minutes for 05/11/17 

Meeting started with traditional introductions.  

Marcus asked about DMR, KW4RRR agreed to give a presentation.  

Bob reported that Gino is in the hospital.  

Bob passed along that Frank KI4AVI suggested a welcome committee for new members. He volunteered 

to handle it so Marcus made it official. Thanks Frank! 

Treasurer reported a little over 13k in bank, all bills paid. 

Ronnie reported on the Frog Fest, said it was a nice event.  

Bob mentioned we need a Hamfest chairman for the Oct 21 hamfest. Marcus said he may have to 

appoint someone since we have no volunteers. We need an official chairman to get it posted in QST. 

Bob said we could put it in his name.  

For the remainder of the meeting we focused on the Field Day software. Robert walked the team 

through configuring their laptops for networking, then tests were done to validate things worked 

correctly.  

 

 

 


